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        19th September 2019
Friends of St. Joseph’s
Dear Parent/Carers,
The Friends of St. Joseph’s is a voluntary group made up of parents/carers, grandparents and teachers whose aim is to raise funds to provide our children with a   wide variety of experiences and opportunities.
Through various fundraising events, such as Christmas/Summer Fairs, cake sales, school discos, family nights, movie nights and many other social activities, we have managed to raise over £25,000.  Items such as the outdoor canopy/shelter in the playground, I.T equipment, and other improvements to the school environment have been possible.  Countless trips, transport, visitors to schools and many other ‘luxuries’ have been afforded.  
We are always seeking new members with fresh and exciting ideas to join the Friends of St. Joseph’s.  As a parent/carer, grandparent, aunt or uncle etc you qualify to be a part of our team.  If anyone would like more details, please ask at the school office.
Every Friday morning, there is an opportunity to come along to the ‘Coffee Morning’ from 8.30am in the Parish Hall, and tea/coffee and toast are served. Please feel welcome to come along and say ‘hello’.
Many Thanks
The Friends of St. Joseph’s
